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Project Cost 

Support Costs:                             $2.7 million 

Construction & R/W Capital:       $6.9 million 

Total:                                             $9.6 million 

The project is fully funded through State 

Highway Operations and Protection Program 

(SHOPP). 

Project Description 

The San Benito Route 25 Deficiency Improvement 

Project (05-1F430) is a safety project that will 

address deficiencies identified along the alignment of 

the Route 25 Bypass in the City of Hollister, between 

Sunnyslope / Tres Pinos Road and San Felipe Road. 

The project will improve alignment consistency, 

traffic flow, and safety.  Improvements will include: 

constructing a curve correction, widening shoulders, 

flattening and seeding embankment slopes, 

improving drainage facilities, adding sidewalks and 

reconstructing curb ramps, and replacing signal loop 

detectors. 

The project construction was awarded to Granite 

Rock Company. 

Project Schedule 

Environmental  February 2016 

Design  June 2018 

Right-of-way June 2018 

Construction start May 2019 

Construction end December 2019 

Open to public December 2019 

Last Updated June 2019 
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